Dear all participants of 40th World Othello Championship,

Did you all enjoy 40th World Othello Championship?

We had been preparing for the tournament and waiting for you to come.

In order to make people all over the world to watch the game, we also prepared for live streaming of the tournament.

We want to keep creating as many opportunities as possible to increase the Othello fans. Also, we are going to have more promotion activities to make people know about the

Othello.

We hope all participants of this tournament to keep being interested in the Othello and keep delivering the pleasure of the Othello.

See you in the next tournament.

Sincerely,

Iwao Okuyama

President

MegaHouse Corporation